Carter, Katharine@Waterboards

From: lyris@swrcb18.waterboards.ca.gov

Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2014 9:01 AM

To: Carter, Katharine@Waterboards

Subject: Revised Notice - Board Hearing for proposed Changes to the 2012 303(d) List for the
North Coast Region

Attachments: Revised_303d_BoardHearingNotice.pdf

- This is a message from the California Regional Water Quality Control Board, North Coast
Region ().

To Interested Parties:

The California Regional Water Quality Control Board, North Coast Region (Regional Water Board) is proposing to revise
the list of impaired waters under Clean Water Act section 303(d). The public hearing on this item has been removed
from the June 19, 2014 meeting agenda, and the Regional Water Board now intends to conduct a public hearing on this
item at the August 14, 2014 meeting.

The attached notice announces that the Regional Water Board will hold a public hearing to consider for approval each
proposed change to the Clean Water Act section 303() List of Impaired Waters for the North Coast Region, and consider
for adoption a Resolution in support of its recommendations to the State Water Resources Control Board.

The Public Hearing will be held as follows:

August 14, 2014

Hearing Room, Regional Water Board Office
5550 Skylane Blvd., Suite A

Santa Rosa, CA 95403

The final Staff Report for the 2012 Integrated Report including all proposed 303(d) List changes will be out for public
viewing before the board hearing on the Integrated Report website. For additional information on the Integrated

Report please see the Integrated Report website at:

http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/northcoast/water issues/programs/tmdls/303d/

Sincerely,

Katharine Carter

TMDL Development & Integrated Report Unit
North Coast Regional Water Quality Control Board
5550 Skylane Blvd. Suite A

Santa Rosa, CA 95403

707-576-2290
Katharine.Carter@waterboards.ca.gov
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